
Attention Parents,

We need your help!

When dropping off and picking up your gymnasts please do NOT block Hancock St. from
through traffic!!

Unfortunately, we have received numerous complaints. We’d like to be good neighbors, and we
need your help in order to do so.

Here are some options that will help us avoid blocking the street:

● Pull over to a parking spot ONLY. Do NOT block or pull into garages and driveways.
● Pull up onto the sidewalk on Poplar st. on the north end of Hancock. Be mindful to give

enough room for cars to pass.
● Pullover around the corner to the hidden alley on New Market St. with your blinkers on

and walk to the door.

Coaches do their best to dismiss kiddos on time at the end of class. Please keep in mind, even
when practice ends exactly on time, we all need a minute to get dressed with socks and shoes
on, especially now that it’s ‘bundle up’ season!

We are currently working to find more parking options for drop-off and pick-up.

Thank you in advance for helping us become the best possible neighbors!

Best,

Sara Trindade(Owner) and InMovement Staff.


